
  MONDAY, MAY 9 
        8:30 am Carmine, Sr. & Angela Toto, 
  Yotson, Rita & Patrick Lovas,  
  Thomas Horstmann, Sr. 
      12:00 pm For the people of the parish 
        
  TUESDAY, MAY 10  
       8:30 am     Luisa & Orlando Serino, Julia Fanton, 
  Theresa Kenorthy 
     12:00 pm Michael Rosati, Josephine Olivieri 
       
  WEDNESDAY, MAY 11  
      8:30 am     Nancy Deller, Peter Chiarolanza, 
  Julia Fanton 
    12:00 pm For the people of the parish 
       
  THURSDAY, MAY 12 
     8:30 am        Dominic Pennolino, Henry Lukenda,  
  Edward Moore 
   12:00 pm For the people of the parish  
       
  FRIDAY, MAY 13  
     8:30 am Pauline & Dominick Olivieri, John Brennan, 
  Diana DiMare 
   12:00 pm For the people of the parish 
        
  SATURDAY, MAY 14  
     8:30 am     John J. Birofka  
     5:00 pm    Philomena & Saverio Allocco, 
  William Fitze, William Caccavale,  
  Michael & Sam Trezza, Vincent Vecchiarelli,  
  Nancy Simonelli 
    7:00 pm For the people of the parish 
       
  SUNDAY, MAY 15 
     7:15 am Francis Stiner, Raimondo Oliva, Janis Kelly, 
  Margaret Casamassa, Phyllis Giannone 

    9:00 am Msgr. Vincent Puma, Philip Polo,  
  Anna Torella, Mary & Joseph Filippone,  
  Rose & Ralph Sandello 
   10:30 am Kelly Esposito, John & Maria Dalena,  
  Edward DelleDonne, Teresa Kunberger,  
  Karen Kazanjian, James E. Dangler 
  12:00 pm Sam & Margaret Passarella, Mary Landolfi, 
  Pauline & Dominick Olivieri,  
  William Sweeney, Mary Fabyanski 
        

 
 

 

PARISH SACRAMENTAL AND PRAYER 
 “Go therefore, and make disciples of all 
nations, baptizing them in the name of the 
Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit, 
teaching them to observe all that I have 
commanded you.”         (Matthew 28:19-20)  

                              
We welcome into the Roman Catholic Church those who 
were baptized: 
 

Ava Grace Wellington, Nicholas Eric Wellington 
who were baptized April 30, 2016 

  
"For the reason a man shall leave his father and mother and 
be joined to his wife, and the two shall become one flesh. So 
they are no longer two, but one flesh. Therefore, what  God 
has joined together, no human being must separate."  

    (Matthew 19:5-6) 
 
We congratulate the couples who celebrated 
the Sacrament of Marriage in our church last 

weekend: 
 

Nick Allocca & Juliana Tavares 
  who were married April 29, 2016 

   
“Is anyone among you suffering? They should pray .… is 
anyone among you sick? They should summon the presbyters 
of the church, and they should pray over them and anoint 
them with oil in the name of the Lord.”     (James 5:13,14) 
 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 
Joan Burke, Fr. Ron Sordillo, Jack Vander Meulen, Benjamin 
Ohlweiler, Jacob Shaw, Mikey Nichols, Charlotte McVeigh, 
Annette McVeigh,  Noah Stanzione,  Kevin Kirk, Judy Artiglere,  
Hollis Doherty, Michael Lo Bosco, Anna McLaughlin, Joe Gero 
 
“Lord for your faithful people life is changed not ended. When 
the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death we gain an 
everlasting dwelling place in heaven.”  
                     Roman Missal, Preface of Christian Death) 
 

PRAY FOR THE DEAD 
 Nancy Passomato, Alberta Lepre, Carla Schaafsma 

        
FINANCIAL BLESSINGS 

The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, April 30/May 1 
amounted to $21,206.00. Your generosity to our Church is 
gratefully appreciated. 
 

CHILDREN'S COLLECTION 
Our children’s collection for Catholic Extension for the 
weekend of April 30/May 1 amounted to $78.00. Thank you 
girls and boys for helping. 



MAY 8, 2016 
THE SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 
 

A Prayer for Mothers: 
 
 

Loving God, 
 

as a mother gives life and nourishment to 
 

her children, so you watch over your Church. 
 

Bless our mothers and stepmothers, our 
 

grandmothers, aunts and godmothers and all  
 

who shower us with a motherly love.  We thank you 
 

for the example of their faith and love that shines forth  
 

in our lives. 
 

Grant that we, their families and friends, may honor 
 

them always with a spirit of profound respect. 
 

Grant this through Christ our Lord. 
 

Amen. 
 

Happy Mother's Day 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



CHURCH CLOSING ALERT 
 

The driveway between the Church and the Rectory will be closed: 
 

7:00 - 4:00 p.m. 
 

on all school days. 
 

 

 
According to the Canon Law of the Church, the Christian faithful are morally obliged to assist the Church in 
ensuring that only fit candidates are ordained. Knowledge of anything that might stand in the way of ordination 
needs to be shared with the Bishop or the Pastor. This is a very serious obligation on the part of the faithful. 
Equally important is the faithful's responsibility to testify to the qualities of the one to be ordained. It is to this 
end that we officially publish the Banns concerning the ordination of Rev. Mr. Marcin Bradtke to the Sacred 
Order of the Presbyter. 
I invite you to offer your input, either by letter or e-mail to be received no later than Tuesday, May 10. 
 

 
STAY CONNECTED WITH ST. VINCENT’S 

 
Get important updates from our church in a timely and convenient way. This new tool we're using lets you choose 
what info you'd like to receive - via email or text message - from the various ministries and groups in our church. You 
can unsubscribe any time. 
 

Visit our church at: www.flocknote.com/StVincentMartyr or text  SVMNJ  to 84576 

 
MAY CROWNING  - THIS WEEKEND AT ALL  MASSES  

 

 
 

May traditionally is dedicated to Mary, the Mother of God, since May is considered the season of “new life”.  It is a 
fitting time and beautiful time to honor our Blessed Mother. There are many ways to celebrate our devotion to the 
mother of Christ, i.e. reciting the rosary, May crowning, special prayers and meditations asking for our Mother’s 
intercession.  May crowning has been a popular devotion throughout the United States.  A statue of Mary is honored 
with a wreath of blossoms to indicate Mary’s virtues, which we, the faithful strive to imitate.    
 
At all the Masses this weekend, we will crown the Blessed Mother.  The First Communicants are invited to assist with 
this tradition by wearing their communion clothes and coming to one of the Liturgies that weekend.  This is a beautiful 
way to honor our Blessed Mother and all women who act in her example to bring Her Son, Jesus to us throughout our 
lives. 

STEP INTO THE FUTURE OF SVMS 
To date, we have been blessed with $2,003,414.00 from 255 families, plus the HSA and our Diocese. We thank you for 
helping us reach our goal for Phase One of our project, the addition of six new classrooms. 
 
We are still accepting gifts to help fund Phase Two which involves improving existing space. 

 



 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT ON SUNDAY, MAY 29, 2016 THERE WILL NOT BE A 12:00 NOON MASS DUE TO DEACON MARTIN'S  
FIRST MASS AT 1:00 P.M. 

 
HELP WITH DEACON MARTIN’S FIRST MASS RECEPTION 

 
“Father Martin” will celebrate his First Mass after Ordination on Sunday, May 29th at 1 PM at St. Thomas More 
Church in Convent Station.  All are welcome to attend this festive liturgy. 
 
Anyone who can help with the reception afterwards is invited to a Planning Meeting on Monday May 9th at  
6:30 PM in the Parish Media Center (2nd floor of the Ministry Building). 

 



PRAYER 
 

 Daily Mass Schedule 
 

The 12:10 Mass which is being celebrated at St. 
Paul Inside the Walls is changed to 12:00 Noon for 

the entire time of Renovation. 
 

SUNDAY READINGS  
SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 
First Reading: Acts 7:55-60 
 
Stephen was filled with the Holy Spirit, and described 
seeing Jesus standing at God's right hand. Then he was 
dragged away and stoned to death before many witnesses 
who did not believe his words. Before dying he cried, "Lord, 
do no hold this sin against them." 
 
Second Reading: Revelation 22:12-14, 16-17, 20 
 
John hears a voice saying, "Remember I am coming soon!" 
This messenger for Jesus says that he will come to reward 
those who are deserving. Those who hear the call of the 
Spirit are encouraged to answer by accepting Jesus. 
 
Gospel: John 17:20-26 
 
Jesus prays for all the people who will believe in him 
through the words of his disciples. His prayer is that the 
world will live in unity, with Jesus living in us as he lives in 
God. Although we have not known God, we know Jesus was 
sent by God because of his love for us. He prays that this 
love will live on in all people.  
 

DAILY READINGS 
SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

Sunday 
Acts 7:55-60; Rv 22:12-14, 16-17, 20; Jn 17:20-26 or 
The Ascension of the Lord: Acts 1:1-11; Eph 1:17-23  
or Heb 9:24-28, 10:19-23; Lk 24:46-53 
Monday 
Acts 19:1-8; Jn 16:29-33 
Tuesday 
Acts 20:17-27; Jn 17:1-11a 
 Wednesday 
Acts 20:28-38; Jn 17:11b-19 
Thursday 
Acts 22:30, 23:6-11; Jn 17:20-26 
Friday 
Acts 25:13b-21; Jn 21:15-19 
Saturday 
Acts 1:15-17, 20-26; Jn 15:9-17  

 

Do you walk to Daily Mass? 
Are you wondering how you can get to Mass at St. Paul’s?  
Here are a few options: 
Carpool with a friend going to Mass at St. Paul’s at either for  
8:30 AM or Noon Mass. 
Contact the Senior Shuttle between 8:30 AM and 9:00 AM on 
the DAY YOU NEED THE RIDE, and they will pick  you up and 
drive you to St. Paul Inside the Wall and bring you back home 
afterwards.  (This option will only be available for the Noon 
Mass). Phone at 973-593-3095. This is a free courtesy service 
operated by the Senior Center. 
If going to Mass is a difficulty from time to time during the 
year of Construction, you can contact Arlene Kennedy at 973-
966-6504 for the reception of Holy Communion on Friday 
morning in your home. Please call no later than Wednesday 
afternoon. For more details or clarification, please contact 
Carol McCarthy at 973-966-5467. 

EDUCATION 

CHRISTIAN FORMATION 
1.) Registration for academic year of 2016-2017 for religious 
education will follow in the coming weeks. Please see parish 
website for programming options.  
2.) Catechists needed for the fall. All instructional materials 
and training provided. Please contact the Christian Formation 
office for further info.  

 
YOUTH NEWS 

1.)  Fantioch 2016 team meeting this Wednesday, May 11 at 
St. Patrick's in Chatham from 7:00 - 9:30 p.m. in their Youth 
Center. 

2.)  If you missed any of the Alpha and/or Antioch follow-ups 
you will be notified and will have an opportunity to make them 
up on Monday, May 9 in the Youth Center. Specifics will be sent 
personally to all involved. 

3.) Dive retreat follow-up to discuss the service project that 
was decided at the retreat on Sunday, May 15 at 5:30 p.m. in 
the Youth Center. 

 
We would like to thank the following people for donating to 
the Appalachia Help Weeks this year: 
Lawrence & Stacia Edwards    
William & Barbara Eutsler   
Diane Sullivan in honor of the Mahere Family   
Louise Shepard  in memory of Raymond G. Shepard, Jr.  
Roe Marchese  in memory of Sal Marchese   
Lucy & Pat Lepre   
Joan Graziano in memory of Dr. Alexander J. Graziano & 
Joseph G. Graziano   
Edward & Dolores Freda   
Frances & Jean Colbert    
Greg & Janice Olear   
Jeannie Kosakowski  in memory of John Kosakowski, Jr.   
Diane & John Primavera  in memory of James Primavera and 
Ann & Frank Papa  
Gloria Stern  in memory of Nick Palamidis   
Catherine Leary   
Jim & Kate Malcolm    
Joe & Janice Verbaro   



MINISTRY 

 
NEW ALTAR SERVER TRAINING 

 
Students in 3rd Grade and above are eligible to become 
Altar Servers. 
There will be two Altar Server Training Sessions; trainees 
only need to attend one of the sessions. 
* Wednesday, May 25th from 3:30 - 4:30 pm 
* Thursday, May 26th from 3:30 - 4:30 pm 
Both sessions will be held in the school gym by Fr. Darwin. 
Please email Mary Beth Flanagan at  
mbfkdf@optonline.net  to register if your child is interested 
in becoming an Altar Server or if you would like to learn 
more about this important ministry. 
 

 
HOPE HOUSE FOOD  COLLECTION 

 
Next weekend is our monthly collection for Hope House.  
Items such as cold cereal, oatmeal, coffee, tea, jelly, rice, 
pasta, tomato products, canned vegetables, meats and fish, 
peanut butter, soups, paper products and more.  
Hope House is much stronger and better able to serve the 
ongoing needs of the community because of our support. 
Please be generous, every little bit helps. We can top these 
donations!  
Donations may be left in the school lobby. 
 
 

SERVICE 
 

APPALACHIA FUNDRAISER  CAR WASH 
 

On Sunday, May 22 Saint Vincent Martyr will hold a Car 
Wash at the Madison Elks Club, 192 Main Street to raise 
funds for our Appalachia outreach. Come between 8:30 
a.m. and 1:30 p.m. Cost is $8.00 for a pre-sold ticket or 
$10.00 the "day of". For your convenience tickets will be 
sold after all the Masses next weekend, May 14/15. 
 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS CHILDREN'S COLLECTION 
 

The Knights of Columbus annual  handicap 
children's collection will be held after  
Masses this weekend. Proceeds are donated 

to the Educational Programs of Children 
Handicapped (EPOCH), a program that has  served 

developmentally disabled children ages 6 to 21 in the 
Madison area for 40 years. Thank you for your support. 

 

TOILETRY AND SUPPLIES DRIVE FOR 
NEXT WEEKEND, MAY 14/15 

In connection with Memorial Day, we are continuing our 
ministry to needs veterans at the VA facility in Lyons by 
organizing a toiletry and supplies drive. Items, such as, 
shampoo, body wash, deodorant, toothpaste, 
toothbrushes, combs, NO BAR SOAP. Other items are 
puzzle books, art supplies, men's cotton socks (sIze 10-13), 
Keurig K-cup coffee refills. Items may be dropped in a bin 
labeled "Veterans" in the school lobby. 

 
 

St. Vincent Martyr School San Gennaro Festival 
Fundraiser-Thank-You! 

 
Thank you to all the parishioners who came to the SVMS 
San Gennaro Festival Fundraiser, to everyone who 
participated in the procession with the Statue of San 
Gennaro after the 5pm mass, to all who purchased a 
chance to win the $10,000 American Express Grand Raffle; 
Thank you, we had a very successful event!  
 

MASS SET UP NEEDED 
We are still in need of assistance on the following 
weekends this summer.  Please note that a volunteer slot 
covers TWO weekends and both days of the weekends for a 
total of about 8 hours.  Set up on Saturday is at 2 PM and 
Take Down on Sundays is at 2:30 PM after the Baptisms. 
Weekends needing volunteers:  May 21st and 28th;  July 2nd 
and 9th; All weekends in August; Labor Day Weekend. 
To sign up, please visit sign up Genius at 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f94-
auditorium  or email Jan at Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org with 
your dates, phone and email. 

 
BOYS - GRADES K - 4 

All boys are invited to build and launch a model rocket with 
Cub Scouts on Friday, May 20 between 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. at 1 
Saddle Road, Cedar Knolls. Launch your rocket on one of 
four different dates and locations. Please sign in at 
http://tinyurl.com/BuildRockets so we have enough 
supplies. 
 

A Family Perspective 
Jesus tells us today, "you are my witnesses" and guarantees 
the "promise of the Father" to "clothe us with the power to 
accomplish this mission. It is not worldly power which 
dominates and manipulates. It is the power of the Kingdom 
of God to live in peace, forgiveness, compassion, service to 
others, love of enemies and care for the poor and 
defenseless. 

mailto:mbfkdf@optonline.net
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f94-auditorium
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f94-auditorium
mailto:Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org


 
 
 

 
 
 



San Vincente mártir  

ñExperiencia hispanaò 

 

Rev. Msgr. George F. Hundt, 
Párroco  

FrGeorge@svmnj.org 

x  
101 

Rev. Darwin Lastra, 
Vicario  

FrDarwin@svmnj.org  

X 
102 

Deacon Robert Morton, 
Diácono permanente 

Bobmort2002@yahoo.com  

X 
 
 

Deacon Martin  
Diácono transitorio  

DeaconMartin@svmnj.org  

X 
194 

Mrs. Jan Figenshu,  
Asociada Pastoral 

Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org 

X 
253 

Mrs. Denise Stefanelli,  
Dir. Ed. Religiosa 

Denise.Stefanelli@svmnj.org 

X 
251 

Ms. Anne Marie Gisoldi,  
Dir. Jóvenes 

AnneMarie.Gisoldi@svmnj.org 

X 
300 

Mrs. Kathy Simonelli, 
Administradora 

Kathy.Simonelli@svmnj.org  

X 
105 

Mrs. Diane Wallace, 
Secretaria 

Diane.wallace@svmnj.org 

X 
106 

Mrs. Patricia Caccavale, 
Recepcionista 

Patricia.Caccavale@svmnj.org 

X 
100 

Mrs. Liz Vacchiano, 
Sec. Ed. Cristiana 

Liz.Vacchiano@svmnj.org 

X 
252 

Mrs. Jody Costello, 
Sec. Jovenes 

j.costello@svmnj.org 

X 
301 

 

La colecta del Pasado 30 de Abril 

fue de 229 dólares. 

Dios multiplique su generosidad. 

 

Septimo Domino  
de Pascua 

 
 

Septimo Domingo de Pascua 
 

Primera Lectura: Hch. 7, 
55-60 
Segunda Lectura: Apoc. 22, 
12-14.16-17.20 
Evangelio San Juan 7, 20-26 

 
 

La Ascensión del 

Señor 

ñEl pasado Jueves 5 de mayo 

celebramos como Iglesia la 

Solemnidad de la Ascensión del 

Señor. Escuchamos en el 

Evangelio: ñDespu®s los sac· 

hacia Betania, y levantando las 

manos los bendijoéò, dice el 

evangelio de San Lucas que se 

proclama hoy. El Señor se va. La 

Iglesia se hace adulta.  

En Pentecostés, solemnidad que 

celebraremos el 14 de mayo,ï 

domingo que vieneðllega el 

Esp²ritu Santo, que nos ñlo 

ense¶ar§ todoò. El tiempo pascual 

está tocando a su fin y con él, 

todo ese largo periodo de gran 

intensidad, que comenzamos con 

el Miércoles de Ceniza con el 

inicio de la cuaresmaéY Jes¼s 

sigue con nosotros ïaquí y 

ahoraðcon su Palabra, con su 

Cuerpo, con su Sangreòé 

A pesar que nos vemos a Jesús 

en carne y hueso, no estamos 

solos. El nos prometió estar con 

nosotros todos los días hasta el 

fin del mundo. El se quedo con 

nosotros en la Eucaristía, 

alimento eterno que nos fortalece 

en nuestro caminar espiritual. Que 

esta solemnidad nos ayude a 

creer mas en el Señor resucitado.  

 

 



Los Sacramentos 

 Reconciliación (Confesiones) : Todos los 
Sábados a las 4:00pm o haciendo una cita con 
uno de los sacerdotes, ya sea llamando a la 
oficina o hablando con ellos directamente o 
antes de la Misa en Español. 

 
 Unción de los Enfermos:  

   Para las personas que están gravemente 
enfermas, hospitalizadas o preparándose para 
una cirugía, al igual que las personas de edad 
avanzada un asilo para la tercera edad. Para 
administrar este Sacramento; Favor de llamar a 
la oficina de la parroquia para que uno de los 
sacerdotes administre la Unción de los 
enfermos. 

 
 Cursillo Pre -Bautismal en español:  Llamando 

a la oficina y planear una cita con el sacerdote.  

 

Para tener en cuenta: 

 
Mayo 2,  la parroquia San Vicente Mártir estará 

cerrada hasta Abril de 2017, para la restauración 

que se hará por dentro de la parroquia. Por lo 

tanto, las Misas se estarán celebrando en el 

auditorio de la escuela, por ende necesitamos de 

ayuda para que ayudar, por dos semanas, 

organizando el auditorio.  Para más información, 

entrar a la página web de la parroquia e 

inscribirse, o llamar a la oficina al padre Darwin, 

973-377-4000 Ext. 102. Las misas diarias serán en 

St. Paul Inside the walls, 8:30 y 12 pm.   
 

Amoris Laetitia 
El pasado 8 de Abril el Papa Francisco ha publicado una 

nueva exhortación apostólica llama: “Amoris Laetitia” 

en español “la alegría del amor”. Cada semana estaré 

publicando un poco acerca de esta exhortación 

apostólica. 

 

Capítulo segundo: La realidad y los desafíos de la 

familia 

 
“Por lo tanto, sin escuchar la realidad no es posible 
comprender las exigencias del presente ni los llamados 
del Espíritu. El Papa nota que el individualismo 
exagerado hace difícil hoy la entrega a otra persona de 
manera generosa (Cfr. AL 33). Esta es una interesante 
fotografía de la situación: “se teme la soledad, se desea 
un espacio de protección y de fidelidad, pero al mismo 
tiempo crece el temor de ser atrapado por una relación 
que pueda postergar el logro de las aspiraciones 
personales” (AL 34). 
La humildad del realismo ayuda a no presentar “un ideal 
teológico del matrimonio demasiado abstracto, casi 
artificialmente construido, lejano de la situación 
concreta y de las posibilidades efectivas de las familias 
reales” (AL 36). El idealismo aleja de considerar al 
matrimonio tal cual es, esto es “un camino dinámico de 
crecimiento y realización”. Por esto no es necesario 
tampoco creer que las familias se sostienen “solamente 
insistiendo sobre cuestiones doctrinales, bioéticas y 
morales, sin motivar la apertura a la gracia” (AL 37). 
Invitando a una cierta “autocrítica” de una presentación 
no adecuada de la realidad matrimonial y familiar, el 
Papa insiste que es necesario dar espacio a la formación 
de la conciencia de los fieles: “Estamos llamado a formar 
las conciencias no a pretender sustituirlas” (AL 37). Jesús 
proponía un ideal exigente pero “no perdía jamás la 
cercana compasión con las personas más frágiles como 
la samaritana o la mujer adúltera” (AL 38). 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


